
   
 

The Pathology Laboratory is accredited by The Joint Commission on accreditation 

of laboratory and point-of-care testing with their prestigious Gold Seal of Approval. 

What does this mean? Our facility underwent a thorough on-site review of the quality and safety of care 

being provided. The goal of the evaluation? To see that our facility continuously meets The Joint 

Commission’s rigorous performance standards in delivering safe, high quality care. By meeting these 

standards, our facility received The Joint Commission Gold Seal of Approval® – an internationally 

recognized symbol of quality. 

Our organization is focused on continuous standards compliance and is committed to maintaining care 

processes for our patients and clients that are safe and that meet high quality standards. Any concerns 

about our quality of patient care may be addressed with a Laboratory Manager by calling The Pathology 

Laboratory at (337) 436-9557.  

The Joint Commission can also be reached by calling their toll free complaint hot line at (800) 994-

6610, via e-mail to complaint@jointcommision.org, online at www.jointcommission.org, fax to the Office 

of Quality Monitoring at (630) 792-5636, or by mail to the Office of Quality Monitoring, Joint 

Commission, One Renaissance Blvd., Oakbrook Terrace, IL, 60181. 

mailto:complaint@jointcommision.org
https://www.jointcommission.org/

